
Governor’s Conference on Housing 
Sept. 27-29 

Charleston Civic Center 
 
This is to remind you the Governor’s Housing Conference is taking place Sept. 27-29 in 
Charleston. West Virginia Housing Institute Inc. Co-President Kevin Wilfong of 
Fairmont is one of the panelists on the program. 
 
This program is designed to make recommendations to the governor and Legislature on 
future strategies for the development of good, affordable housing in West Virginia. 
WVHI is a sponsor of the events, which will take place at the Charleston Civic Center. 
 
This is the first conference of its kind in nearly 20 years so it is an important event. 
 
I urge as many of you as possible to come, listen to the panel discussions, and take part 
yourselves. 
 
Information about the conference is available on the West Virginia Housing 
Development Fund site at www.wvhdf.com, or by calling Joy Caldwell at (304) 345-
6475 or (1-800) 933-9843 
 
Separate hotel registrations for those staying overnight must be made at the Charleston 
Marriott at (304) 345-6500 or (1-800) 228-9290. We have a discount rate. 
 
I hope to see you at the conference. 
 
Andy Gallagher 
Executive Director 
 


